
 
  

The MBTA invites you to public meetings on the 

Green Line D Track and Signal Replacement Project 

Wednesday, August 29, at 6:00 PM 

Brookline Town Hall, 6th Floor 

Select Board Hearing Room 

333 Washington St, Brookline, MA 

This meeting will be livestreamed at 

www.brooklineinteractive.org/live.  

Thursday, September 6, at 6:00 PM 

Newton Free Library 

Druker Auditorium 

330 Homer St, Newton, MA 

 
The MBTA’s project to replace 25,000 feet of track and 6.5 miles of signal infrastructure on the Green Line D 

branch will begin in October. This project is an MBTA initiative to bring the Green Line track and signal systems 

into a state of good repair. New tracks and a modernized signal system will help improve the reliability of Green 

Line operations and result in fewer delays between Beaconsfield and Riverside stations. Construction is 

scheduled to begin in October and continue through December 2020. 

From October to December 2018 (and again in 2019 and 2020), shuttle buses will replace Green Line D branch 

service between Brookline Hills and Riverside on Sundays through Thursdays, starting at 9 PM. Additionally, over 

15 weekends in 2019 and 2020, bus shuttles will replace train service on portions of the D branch all day 

Saturday and Sunday.  

At these meetings, the MBTA and the project team will present the construction phasing and schedule, discuss 

the noise impacts and mitigation measures, review the plans for each station, and answer questions.  

Visit the project website, www.mbta.com/GreenLineD, for more information and to sign up for 

email updates. For project questions or comments, please email: DBranchInfo@MBTA.com  

 
These meetings are accessible to people with disabilities and those with limited 
proficiency in English. Accessibility accommodations and language services will 
be provided free of charge, upon request, as available. Such services include 
documents in alternate formats, translated documents, assistive listening devices, and interpreters (including American 
Sign Language). For more information or to request reasonable accomm
ssouto@reginavilla.com or call 617-357-5772 x18 by August 22. 

odation and/or language services, please email 

If information is needed in another language, please contact the MBTA Title VI Specialist by phone at (617) 222-3200. 
Если Вам необходима данная информация на любом другом языке, пожалуйста, свяжитесь со cпециалистом по 
Титулу VI MBTA по тел: 617-222-3200. 
Si necesita esta información en otro idioma, por favor contacte al especialista de MBTA del Título VI al 617-222-3200. 

如果需要使用其它语言了解信息，请联系麻纱湾区交通局（MBTA）《民权法案》第六章专员，电话 617-222-3200。 
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